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Introduction

This bulletin is to announce the end of support for the serial communication interface for the
GSI-61. The cable that has been used to support this interface, 8004334, has been discontinued
from the manufacturer without a replacement. This is a serial cable with an 8 pin DIN
connector at one end and a DB25 connector at the other end.

Options

The upgrade to USB remote board may be an option — check with the service department to
confirm if your system can be upgraded and see if the parts for the upgrade are available. You
may try and find a similar cable online, but GSI will not be testing other cables for compatibility.

Questions
For further information, please contact Grason-Stadler at (952) 278-4402, (800) 700-2282 or
service@grason-stadler.com.
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